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Ethanol Report on 2010

Renewable Fuels Association CEO Reviews the Year in Ethanol

In this edition of "The Ethanol Report," Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen talks about the year that 2010 was for the ethanol industry  - including record production, hitting the blend wall, limited approval of higher blends, and an extension of the blenders tax credit.  A transcript of the report and separate sound bites can be found below.
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The audio is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman in the format of a complete program called "The Ethanol Report." Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.
 

2010 ended up on a high note for the ethanol industry after another year of not so high notes.  Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen says getting an extension of the ethanol blenders tax credit and associated tariff was the ethanol industry’s top priority this year.
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Dinneen says that 2010 was a record year for ethanol production.
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That record production meant that 2010 was the year that the ethanol industry finally hit the proverbial blend wall, forcing the Environmental Protection Agency to take action to allow higher ethanol blends in order to meet the Renewable Fuels Standard – albeit only for 2007 and newer vehicles right now.
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The ethanol industry continued to face challenges from various factions, something that Dinneen says he has just gotten used to at this point.
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